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MAKE SAFETY KNOWN & EVERYONE AWARE!
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Parts Update #20-0729REVB
Magnetic Face Mask Required Sign

UPDATE 8-3-20
PLEASE NOTE: WE HAVE
HAD MAY INQUIRES
CONCERNING THE SIZE
OF THE DECAL PLEASE
NOTE THAT IT IS 5” X 7”
AS SHOWN TO THE
RIGHT
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UPDATE – 8/10/2020:
When we sent this out, we had inquired about any regulations
concerning use through DOT and were told that they were
allowed on a school bus interior but that NYSDMV regulated any
exterior signage.
We just received the following from DOT:
NYSDOT has consulted with NYS DMV for their opinion on
displaying “face masks required” signs on the exterior of
school buses and they are not aware of any statute, regulation
or executive order that would allow the use of this sign. It
would be a violation of §375(21-h) of NYS VTL to post such
sign on subject motor vehicles (except such motor vehicles
operating in a city with a population of one million or more).

These signs will be allowed to be displayed ONLY on the
INTERIOR driver’s bulkhead area of school buses. The signs
may not obstruct or cover any required FMVSS decals.

NYS VTL(21-h) states:
It shall be unlawful for any motor vehicle having a seating
capacity of more than seven passengers and used primarily to
transport pupils or pupils and teachers to and from school to
be mounted with, or have placed or installed thereon any sign,
placard or other display except as provided by law. Provided,
however, that the provisions of this subdivision shall not apply
to such motor vehicles operating in a city with a population of
one million or more.
In Short: These are allowed on School Bus interior but NOT 
to be used on the School Bus exterior.
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Comments or Concerns:
John Johnston

jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com
Cell 315-263-0766

Director of Parts
Dave Reichel

dreichel@newyorkbussales.com 
Cell 315-396-5709

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade

gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com 
Bill Cox

bcox@newyorkbussales.com 
Dave Grant

dgrant@newyorkbussales.com 
John Lewin

jlewin@newyorkbussales.com 

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway

sconway@newyorkbussales.com 
Dan Haight

dhaight@newyorkbussales.com
Rochester: 800-463-3232

Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com

James Roeser
jroeser@newyorkbussales.com 

Outside Parts Sales
East 

Ryan Murphy
rmurphy@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 845-500-3707
Central

Steve Quintal 
squintal@newyorkbussales.com

Cell 315-236-3203
West
TBD

Please Call Rochester Part 800-463-3232

CONTACT OUR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY QUESTIONS
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